
GOVERNMENT OF KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 
HEAL TH DEPARTMENT 

Dated Peshawar the 19th July, 2021 

NOTIFICATION 

No. SOG/HD/1-35/Gen.Notification/2020. In the wake of 4th wave of COVID-19 
Pandemic, the Competent Authority has been pleased to issue the following instructions to 

all employees of the Health Department; 

i. No Doctor, Healthcare Worker or any staff of Directorate General of Health Services 

is allowed to visit Health Secretariat for their posting/transfer. 
ii. All applications for posting / transfer and leave etc shall be submitted online through 

e-portal via the website www.healthkp.gov.pk 
iii. In case of any urgency, permission from the OHO/MS concerned shall be obtained 

in writing to visit this Secretariat. 

SECRETARY TO GOVT OF KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 
HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

Copy forwarded for information to: 

1. Director General Health Services, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 
2. All Hospital Directors (MTls}, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 
3. All DHOs/MSs, Health Department. 
4. PS to Minister Health, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 
5. PS to Secretary Health, Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 
6. PS to Special Secretary (E&A/B&D), Health Department. 
7. PA to Additional Secretary (E&A/B&D), Health Department. 
8. PA to Deputy Secretary (Admin~, Health Department. 

Section 



{"type":"Document","isBackSide":false,"languages":["en-us"],"usedOnDeviceOCR":true}

